
 

 
 
 
 
 

September 2022 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

I am writing to you at this early stage in the school year to invite you to an information 
Evening for Parents of Y13 students, on Monday 26 September from 7.00 - 8.00 pm in 
Constance Green Hall at St Aidan's. 

 

At this event we will explain the schedule and process for university applications, outline the 
programme for academic monitoring in Year 13 and set out our expectations of students in 
terms of the workload and behaviour required for success this year. The school's Careers 
Department will also be present to answer any questions you might have regarding post-18 
options and applications. 

 

I hope that you will be able to join us for this event, which we feel will help parents to 
support the students through the pressures and challenges of Sixth Form life. 

 

We look forward to seeing you . 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Chris Kidman 

Director, Associated Sixth Form, St Aidan's 

 
 


